contacted President Pedersen on behalf of
. the five major&un onsgonmcampus., We requested that he agree to meet
- with our}represantativos?to discuss issues related to the pending
E‘Universitg#budgo qnd our respective negotiations. Dr. Pedersen was
- extremely reluctan tﬂto meet with us and stated that he was not at _
f,libertyﬂtoédiscuss theibudget or its implications. This response -G
. was unsatisfactory and after considerable push from our end he agreed
‘to considerameetinggus 'He promised to get back to me aftez‘consulting
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On Wednesday_aanuarj§9 1985.'the'UBC'Community received a memo from
the President: which%was,;to my mind, intended to dissuade us from
seeking informntion,and“was infact generated in response to our request
to discussbsuch+ilouea This action only reaffirmed our determination

- to take;ldvantage”qéyn Pedersen's "open door policy."

On Thursday, January .l0 f1985. Dr. Pedersen telephoned to advise me
that he and Vice President Gellatly would meet with the unions on
January 15th, but again cautioned me that he was not prepared to deal
with specific. o?dgotary queationa.

Nine representatiﬁo”'from the five campus unions attended the meeting
on January 15, 1985, The meeting lasted one hour and twenty minutes
and provided us with' little aside from Dr. Pedersen's perception of
- what the{futuro mayxhold. . The scenerio he presented seemed devoid of
hope (he does not see a turn around in the economic atmosphere until
close to 1987) andimoro "distressingly, devoid of any genuine concern
. for support@staff. Dr'%?ederson agreed with us that our members were
falling behind market;valuo for their skills but quickly interjected
that of greater concern was the inability to give faculty increases.
The President stated that he felt confident that the University would
see no funding breaks from the Provincial Government until it could
demonstrate tha majo‘ﬁouts in academic programs had been undertaken.

~any reorganization .the. University“ be given significant considera-
- ation, we requested thatdhe involve support staff in the consultative
process pri __ ﬁfi_ali;ing plans for cuts. We received no commitment

: eting-of January 31, 1985 we will nge a full
g ndﬂon 1saues currently in dlspute.- We urge-




